
     

 

 
 

                
                   
            

 
                  
        

 
          

 
       

 
                

                 
                 

                 
     

 
 
 

2017 September 13 Chair Report 

Read the Pacific BOD minutes for several changes to JO's: Dropping 1000 and 1650 from Winter 
JO's, 500 Free and 400 IM to be timed finals. Meet likely in Moraga with Pacific hosting and 
clubs bidding for jobs with pay based upon the job. 

USA-S probably will have their budget approved by the BOD and not the HOD. LSC's likely will 
follow. This needs a By Laws change. 

The new Pacific Camps chair is Brian Potts from Seaside. 

Leo Lin has picked up Pacific Scheduling. 

The SST timing systems have been obtained. Bill Cunningham will work with Darryl Woo to 
phase over to them. The first meet using our equipment will be the GGST meet starting 
September 30th. This will be an opportunity to figure out the division of labor between the 
timing operator, the AO, and what used to be the Chief Timing Judge since some activities are 
now automated. 


